To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of
Representatives

This petition from concerned citizens:

draws to the attention of the House the Federal Government's recent decision to
remove access to mental health service providers by allied health professionals
(social workers and occupational therapists).

We therefore urge the House to immediately reverse the decision to remove the
Medicare rebate for allied health professionals (social workers and occupational
therapists), so that people with mental health issues are not disadvantaged,
especially those in rural and regional Australia.



